
Recommendation: 
That Council amend the agenda to add the following item, received after publication of 
the agenda: 

11.2. Letters to Outgoing and Incoming Members of Parliament for the 
Nanaimo-Ladysmith Constituency – Councillor Gourlay 

Councillor Gourlay has requested that staff send a letter of thanks to 
Lisa Marie Barron, former MP for Nanaimo-Ladysmith, and a welcome 
letter to the incoming MP, Tamara Kronis. 
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